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Save the Easter Bunny 
What a week that was! Thank you so much to everyone who joined in and             
supported  the school with all the fun...especially the police! We said we wanted to 
make the first week back, with all the children memorable, I think that was well and 
truly achieved. 
Well done to all the children for working out who the captor was. An Easter Egg 
awaits you on the last day of term. 
Sadly we will not be having an Easter Bonnet nor Hard Boiled Egg competition this 
year. 
If you have not yet seen the highlights video it is on YouTube. Just follow the link, 
so far over 2000 people have seen the fun and madness we have at Wembrook. 
https://youtu.be/4Ajs_43tWAs  

Friday 19th March 
To celebrate Red Nose day, pupils are allowed to come to 
school  under the theme of “Wear Something Funny”.  
They could come in fancy dress, wear  something red or           
perhaps wear their clothes backwards or even come in their    
pyjamas. 
For this honour we would like them to make a contribution to 
this worthwhile cause. Pupils may give as much as they like, we would suggest at 
least £1.  

https://youtu.be/4Ajs_43tWAs


 

Parents Evening with a Twist 
Tuesday 30th March 4:00pm to 6:00pm 
Wednesday 31st March 4:00pm to 7:30pm 
 
Due to Covid restrictions not allowing a face to face parents evening, we have         
subscribed to an alternative system. We are hopeful that the commercial system will be 
easy to access. Please read the following information carefully. 
 
Parents Evening will take place through Video calls. These can take place on your 
phone, tablet  or computer. 
They will last 9 minutes. If you are late to the meeting you will not be able to gain     
entry. At the end of the allotted time the meeting will automatically finish. 
 
Appointments can be made from today and will close on Friday 26th March at 3:00pm. 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 
(A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.) Login with the 
following information: 
 
Your Details including an email address that you have regular access to. 
Pupil’s First Name:   
Pupil’s Surname:   
Class 
Date of Birth  
 
The system should recognise all your children who attend Wembrook.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be 
happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 

Sounds complicated….watch this 7 minute video 
which makes it very easy to understand. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-
appointments-over-video-call 
 
If parents are separated they can either attend together, you can link the 
meetings or you can attend separately.  
The systems needs to recognise all adult names as you would have filled in 
the forms when your child started school. If you are experiencing              
difficulties is around you putting in William, Bill or Will? 

https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

